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13/03/2020  14:42:552020/0625/P SUPPRT Elizabeth Kent After considering the drawings and information in the planning application i believe ¿The Cloud House¿ would 

be an exciting and inspiring addition to Vicars Road. The flair and creativity of the design as well as the 

thoughtful approach to the surroundings and historical context amount to a unique project which should be 

supported by Camden. Specifically i think the soft lines of the design and inventive use of materials create a 

lovely contrast to the new building development further down the road, and would enhance the overall feel of 

the street. Having visited the existing house, it is clear this new building will provide superior accommodation 

for many years to come.

Many architects live in the borough of Camden and it would be great to see more examples of self-initiated 

projects which express a clarity of vision of uncompromised approach to residential design.
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